
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 4:36 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

MRS Karen Horlyck 
40 Kooloora AVE 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I object to the further development o f  this site in a quiet residential area. 
My main concerns ,noise which will increase further with the proposed elevated balcony. Noise o f  patrons 
leaving the premise. 
Parking in the residential streets surrounding the Hotel, and increased traffic. 
Patrons already overflow the pub and line up along the footpath, making it dangerous as families are forced 
to walk on the road as they pass on the way to beach. 

Regards K Horlyck. 

2021/714381


